
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2018 
 
Evan Morris 
Media Bureau, Video Division 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Re: KGEB, Tulsa, OK (Fac. Id. 24485) 
 Supplement to Legal STA (LMS 0000055774) 
 
Dear Evan: 
 
In the pending Legal STA for an Out of Phase Waiver (LMS File #0000055774), KGEB 
requested September 1, 2018 as the date to cut over to its new post-auction channel.  However, 
due to September 1, 2018 falling on Labor Day weekend, we are concerned that weekend staff at 
local cable companies may not be available to handle the channel change.  KGEB therefore 
requests that the requested cut over date be moved to September 4, 2018.  Thank you, and please 
advise if you have any further questions.    
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